
 

 

Dear Room 3 Families, 

This month we will be having a Valentines 

celebration on February 14th in our classroom. 

We will create bags in class for the children to 

exchange valentines.  Please have your child 

write their name on their valentines; this makes 

it easier for the children to be able to walk 

around and hand them out. Some great 

alternatives to candy are pencils, stickers, 

tattoos, etc. It is okay to bring Valentines with 

candy as we will let the kids save them to take 

home! 

Units of Study 

Asia    Reptiles—Parts of a Turtle 

Chinese New Year Beethoven 

Parts of a Peacock Presidents Day 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Contact Information 
Tiffani Peppersack 

tiffani@montessoriacademyidaho.com 
Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote Of the Month 

“Our greatest glory is not in never falling, but in rising every time 

we fall .” 

 

-Confucius 

February 2 Groundhog  Day 

February 14 Valentine’s Day 

Spirit Dress up day: Wear 

Valentine Colors/Prints 

February 16 School Closed  

Professional Development 

February 19 School Closed 

President’s Day 

February 22 Silent Journey 

5:30pm-6:30pm 

(parents only) 

February 25-March 2 Montessori Education 

Week 
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